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Application  No: Site Address: Case Officer: Consultees Name: Comment:Received:

Mr Piero P Ferraro OBJ2013/5170/P 7-9 Perrin's Court 

London 

NW3 1QS

Rachel Miller 19/09/2013  21:30:48

Response:

I strongly object to this application because it takes away light from my property. In summer it will unbearable because air and wind coming into Perrins Court will be greatly reduced. It will make the 

property very claustophobic. Perrins Court itself will also lose some of its character and charm. My privacy will also be significantly affected because the new rooms will look directly into my bedroom. 

This will also have an impact on property values for myself and my neighbours. I will discuss with those affected the possibility of putting in a petition against this planning application. I will also liaise 

with my local Councillor to campaign against this. I would add that in my opinion this will not add anything to the beauty or attractiveness of the conservation area.
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